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Twinn, Petula

To: Manderson, Franz
Subject: RE: FOI Request - waiver for unskilled TWP

 
 

From: Manderson, Franz  
Sent: Monday, December 13, 2021 11:54 AM 
To: Twinn, Petula <Petula.Twinn@gov.ky>; Smith, Bruce <Bruce.Smith@gov.ky> 
Subject: RE: FOI Request - waiver for unskilled TWP 
 
Good morning Petula.  
 
I believe it was a Board policy. You may wish to check with Sharon Roulstone or Sherri Bodden Cowan who I 
believe were Chair and Deputy Chair at the time.   
 
 
 
Kind regards   
 
Franz Manderson  
Depputy Governor  
 
 
 
-------- Original message -------- 
From: "Twinn, Petula" <Petula.Twinn@gov.ky>  
Date: 13/12/2021 11:17 am (GMT-05:00)  
To: "Manderson, Franz" <Franz.Manderson@gov.ky>, "Smith, Bruce" <Bruce.Smith@gov.ky>  
Subject: FOI Request - waiver for unskilled TWP  
 
Dear DG and Bruce,  
 
Seasons greetings and I hope all is well with you both.   
 
I am writing in the hope that you may be able to assist with the below FOI request (see below email chain).   
 
In short I am a seeking any paperwork/information in regards to what has been a long-standing policy of the 
Department of Immigration (now WORC) in regards to the waiver of adverts for unskilled temporary work 
permits.  
 
As far back as I can remember (2007) this has been a policy of the department.  However, it is not known 
whether this was a directive by Cabinet or a policy of the Department.  I am working with Kim from the 
Cabinet office however, to date she has not found such a directive.   
 
Would either of you be able to provide any information at all regarding this policy especially  when it came into 
effect and whether it was a department policy or a directive from Cabinet.  
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Any assistance is greatly appreciated.   
 
Kind regards,  
 
Petula  
 
 

 
 

Petula Twinn   
 
Workforce Opportunities & Residency Cayman, Cayman Islands Government 

Tel: 244-8067 / 945-9672 | E: Petula.Twinn@gov.ky  

  

  


